
Sent: Wednesday, 4 June 2014, 14:59 
Subject: 14/01559/FULL - 8 QUEENS GARDENS, ST. ANDREWS 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
        The Royal Burgh of St. Andrews Community Council 
(STACC) Planning Committee wishes to lodge an OBJECTION 
to this application. 
 
         The site is in the Outstanding Conservation Area, where 
development is supposed to preserve and enhance the area.  Part 
of the wall which would have to be demolished is listed on maps 
as long ago as 1580.  This might create a precedent for similar 
action along the gardens in this road.  We hope that the 
application will be refused. 
 
                                      Yours faithfully, 
     Penny Uprichard 
                        For the STACC Planning Committee 


